
Do you hunt, fish, or gather berries? 
Are you interested in those and other foraging 

activities? 
 

 
 
During summer 2015 a research project conducted by Alta East will 
study how members of military families use forest and tundra 
foraging as part of their experience in Alaska. Please contact Alta to 
share your perspective of foraging in Alaska. Upon participation, 
interviews will take place as well as observing foraging practices of 
participants. Your contribution is very valuable because it will help 
create and improve educational programs and resources available to 
military families in Alaska. Research will take place from June 1st 
until August 21st. The participants will schedule interviews and 
observation; interviews are one hour in length.  
*Participants must be active duty military and/or dependents and living on either 
JBER or Wainwright 
 
Please contact Alta East at ameast@alaska.edu or Sveta Yamin-
Pasternak at syamin@alaska.edu for more information regarding this 
study.  
 
 
If you have questions or concerns about your rights as a research participant, you can contact the UAF 
Office of Research Integrity at 474-7800 (Fairbanks area) or 1-866-876-7800 (toll-free outside the Fairbanks 
area) or uaf-irb@alaska.edu 


